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Senate Republican Leader Ted Ferrioli
responds to new version of corporate tax hike

  
SALEM-Today, Senate Republican Leader Ted Ferrioli, of John Day, released
the following statement on the push for a new version of corporate tax hike:
 
"Senate Republicans are committed to a bipartisan conversation surrounding
spending reform and revenue reform. The conversation should not begin with
proposing a package of taxes that Oregonians have already soundly rejected."
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